
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING:   22 May 2006 

IMMIGRATION AND MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS PORTFOLIO 
 

(74) Output 1.1:   Non-Humanitarian Entry and Stay 
 
 
Senator Kirk (L&C 95) asked: 
 
“Provide a copy of the draft guidelines for the regional certifying bodies.” 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The draft guidelines were provided to the Committee Secretariat for distribution to members 
on 23 May 2006.  Consultations with State/Territory governments and regional certifying 
bodies in respect of these draft guidelines are continuing. 
 
 
 




